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 Tuesday 8th April 2025 
 
 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
An educational trip has been arranged for Class 4 pupils to visit Ellesmere on Thursday 10th April. The visit 
will support our Geography work this term. 
 
Children will leave school at 9am and will return to school in time for lunch. Transport will be provided by 
The Marches School. There is no cost for this visit.  
 
Children can bring a small snack (No Nuts Please) if they wish, which should be put in their school rucksack 
along with a water bottle, and any inhalers / medication. Children should wear normal school uniform with 
a weather appropriate coat and they can wear trainers or school shoes. 
  
Please complete your consent for your child to take part in the visit through ParentPay by 11am tomorrow. 
Thank you in advance for your prompt response. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mr Smaje 
 
 

Small School, Big Heart 
 

Selattyn C. of E. Primary School 
 

Head Teacher: Mr R.E. Shepherd 
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